
Christmas Raffle Hampers! 
 

What you need to do… 

 

1. As a class you need to decide what kind of Christmas Hamper you’d all like to put 

together. For example, you can have a Toy & Sweet Hamper, a Chocolate Hamper, a Wine 

Hamper, a Mince Pie & Mulled Hamper or a Scarf & Hat Hamper…anything goes. It’s 

totally up to you as a class to decide what to collect and put together in your hamper. 

 

2. The idea is that every parent in the class donates something (a toy, a bottle of wine, 

sweets, etc.) to your special hamper.  

 

3. You also need to give your Christmas Hamper a name. For instance, Year 4 might put a 

Chocolate Hamper together and call it, The Chocolate Taste Sensation! 

 

4. You all have until Friday, 1st December to: 

• Decide on what kind of hamper you’re going to put together. 

• Make a plan on how you’re going to collect all your donated goods. They cannot be 

stored at school.  

• Put the hamper together. 

• Take a photo of your hamper and email it to Admin at school. 

 

On Friday, 8th December, pictures of all Year Group Christmas Hampers will be showcased in 

the Newsletter for everyone to see. 

 

From Monday, 11th – Tuesday, 19th December, ParentPay will be up and running for all parents 

to buy tickets for any of the Hampers in any or all of the Year Groups. 

 

Tickets will be sold for £2 each and you can buy as many as you like. Only £14 to buy a ticket 

for each Year Group’s Hamper! 

 

The Year Group that raises the most amount of money in ticket sales for their hamper will win a 

surprise gift from Miss Groarke. 

 

The winners of each of the 7 Christmas Raffle Hampers will be announced on Wednesday, 20th 

December. 

 

You have 3 weeks!  

 

Happy Hamper Making! 
 


